
FN-5VRUE63-1

Page 1

FISCAL NOTE 

 Senate Bill 266
Committee: State Governmental Affairs Sponsor: Senator Tom Butler 

Analyst: Hunter Lapp Date: 03/31/2025

 Senate Bill 266 as introduced would require all personal and non-legal professional services

contracts paid from appropriated funds to be subject to review by the Contract Review

Permanent Legislative Oversight Committee. This bill would not directly affect state or local

funding.  


